County Councillor report Tysoe Parish Council Meeting 14th October 2024 
Devolution deal for Warwickshire 
The County Council is delighted to announce that the Government has indicated its intention to move forward with a devolution agreement for Warwickshire. The Warwickshire Devolution Agreement is a significant long-term milestone for the County. It provides a strong foundation from which to secure further powers and resources. It will help us further strengthen our economy, and our continued drive to improve the life prospects for all who live, work or do business in Warwickshire. Find out more https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/news/article/5573/devolution-deal-for-warwickshire 
Support to pay household bills 
If you are struggling to pay your utility bills, you can look to Warwickshire County Council for support. Find out more: https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/news/article/5542/apply-for-support-to-pay-household-bills 
AskSARA 
AskSARA is an award-winning online self-help guide providing expert advice and information on products and equipment for older adults and people with disabilities. AskSara Warwickshire is an easy-to-use website available 24 hours a day, seven days per week. Find out more: https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/news/article/5569/asksara-an-award-winning-online-self-help-guide-for-warwickshire-residents
Stoptober. Quit smoking to boost mental health and wellbeing 
Not only does quitting smoking improve your physical health, it is also proven to boost your mental health and wellbeing. There are 66,000 smokers in Warwickshire ages 18+ which is 13.9% of the county’s population.  Find out more about starting your quitting journey: https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/news/article/5619/council-calling-on-residents-to-quit-smoking-to-boost-mental-health-and-wellbeing
Registering birds 
Do you keep ducks, geese or chickens in your back garden or smallholding or allow your pet parrot or budgerigar to go outside? If so, you will need to register them by 1 October 2024. WCC’s Trading Standards Animal Health Team want to make smallholders aware of this new measure to help tackle the ongoing risk of Avian Flu and other bird diseases. Find out more: https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/news/article/5552/pet-owners-and-smallholders-are-urged-to-register-their-birds
Specialist support for children with SEND 
More children and young people with special educational needs and disabilities in Warwickshire are now receiving tailored support within mainstream schools. Find out more about specialist resourced provisions: https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/news/article/5600/warwickshire-county-council-expands-specialist-support-for-children-with-send-
Carers
To further your understanding of what it means to be a carer, we encourage all our partners to set aside some time to take Warwickshire County Council’s free online Carer Aware and Young Carer Aware courses (estimated completion time is 30-40 minutes each). Further information and contributing to bulletin The Caring Together Warwickshire Service has a website (www.caringtogetherwarwickshire.org.uk) where you can find updates about the service, and information and support for all carer age groups. Further information about services available for carers can be seen here: https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/carers
Councillor Grant Fund is open again for applications 
Warwickshire County Council is inviting community and voluntary groups across the county to apply for the Councillor Grant Fund, which is now reopen for round two of funding. Read more: https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/news/article/5583/warwickshire-county-council-s-councillor-grant-fund-is-open-again-for-applications
Full Council – 24 September 
The meeting of Warwickshire County Council on Tuesday 24 September focused on key priorities that included keeping Warwickshire communities safe, supporting vulnerable young people and expanding school capacity.
Read more: https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/news/article/5585/today-at-council-24-september-
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